
Renew your gift today. 
Plant the seeds of tomorrow.



Greetings from Bowdoin!

It’s been one year since your gift to the Parents Fund made a significant 

impact on Bowdoin’s mission and the lives of our students. I wanted to 

take a moment to express my heartfelt appreciation and to celebrate all 

that you do for the Bowdoin community!

Your dedication and support helped us achieve so much in the last year 

and allowed us to provide crucial resources for financial aid, academic 

programs, student initiatives, and more. It’s through your generosity that 

Bowdoin can continue to create opportunities, inspire innovation, and 

transform lives.

But college is not just about individual growth. It’s about coming 

together as a cohesive community. We celebrate successes and overcome 

challenges as one, and it is this collective experience that makes a 

Bowdoin education truly remarkable.

Thank you for being an essential part of our community. I hope you will 

commemorate your gift anniversary by renewing your annual gift, once 

more making a positive impact on the College and its students. Your 

support matters, and we look forward to growing together.

With sincere gratitude,

Molly Carr 

Director of the Parents Fund

As a token of our appreciation, please enjoy the 
enclosed plantable bookmark. Plant it under 1/8” of 
soil in a sunny spot and watch your wildflowers grow.

Front Cover: Wildflowers (and a tiny pollinator)  in the Bowdoin Organic Garden
Inside: Bulb planting at Whittier Field following the Inauguration of President Safa R. Zaki

bowdo.in/parents-fund

Wildflower seed paper includes a blend of Catchfly, Sweet Alyssum, Snapdragon, Bird’s Eye, Black 
Eyed Susan, and Clarkia, none of which are considered invasive in North America. 
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